
 

 

Finance Committee report 

October 2023 

 

The Finance Committee met on September 28, 2023, to discuss and approve the 

FY 2024 budget.  The budget narrative is attached to the report of the Executive 

Committee. 

The Finance Committee will meet on October 25, 26 or 27, via zoom.  We will 

review the year-end financial reports, receive a report on FY 2024 funding, and 

receive a report on efforts to recruit and hire a new Director of Finance and 

Operations.  The Committee will also discuss planning for the next year’s audit. 

All Board member are welcome to attend. 

The budget to actual report is attached.   


